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New UCare Claims Payment Schedule effective July 23, 2018, and forward  
 
After a successful pilot, we will restart the program to add a second payment cycle each week* effective July 
23, 2018, going forward indefinitely. Remit payments will occur on Wednesdays and Fridays.  

UCare will continue to send remits up to three business days after payment is made on a claim. Claim status 
and remits can be accessed via UCare’s Provider Portal.  

Thank you for your feedback on the pilot program. We are committed to exploring opportunities to enhance 
your experience with us.  

 

*Please note that a second remit will not occur when the cycle ends on a holiday. 
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